
Most heroes miss their first chance. 
 

 
 

Sometimes you miss the boat. You see a chance, but you don’t take it or you can’t, 
and afterwards you regret it forever. 
 

Inquiry Hub is a small, public, high school of choice in Coquitlam where we believe 
that students shouldn’t just spend four years waiting to graduate: They should have 
a chance to change the world. Students work on what they’re passionate about, and 
they’re given the unstructured time, support, and resources they need to do so. 
 

In November, we travelled to each of the District’s middle schools, having our 
students present to their students about iHub, all leading up to iHub Open, our 
annual student-led open house, in December. But we realise that not every creative 
student saw Roadshow and not every creative-minded family could make it to Open. 
 

So we’re hosting one last Roadshow, this time at Inquiry Hub. Roadshow is entirely 
student-made, from beginning to end, and it includes all the basics you need to 
understand what iHub is and who it’s for. You’ll have a chance to ask questions of 
students and staff and look around at some of the amazing projects students work 
on. 
 

Roadshow Comes Home will be at 7:00pm on 17 January. 1432 Brunette Ave, 
Coquitlam. Don’t regret it. Don’t be late. 
 

You can find out more at inquiryhub.org/roadshow. 
 

Do you want to spend four years waiting to graduate… or do you want a chance to 
change the world? 
 

Think about it. 
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